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NEWSLETTER
November 29, 2023

Corina & Teagan led chapel at St.

James and pictured with them is

future Silver Eagle Ethan!

Greeting Families and Supporters,

Today Corina and Teagan helped me lead the chapel

service at St. James. I enjoyed sharing my faith with little children. Today we spoke about baptism and how

simple water becomes so much more in baptism. Also, that the Trinity - the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit were

at Jesus’ baptism. How amazing is that! I enjoy spending time at our Lutheran elementary schools. What a

blessing it is to have four Lutheran elementary schools in our area!

Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock

BAKED GOODS NEEDED -Mrs. K. is in need of baked goods for Saturday, December 9th at the Christmas

Extravaganza. If you are baking for your family, please consider donating 2 plates of goodies. Thank you!

HELPERS NEEDED - Student workers are needed Friday, December 8th from 3:20 - 6 p.m. and Saturday,

December 9th starting at 7 am to help vendors and crafters unload their cars. Student workers are also needed

throughout the day on Saturday caring items for shoppers. Thank you for your consideration.

VERSE FOR TODAY: Let's join our hearts today; tens of

thousands of us joined together! (Over 300,000 share our

devotionals daily, so imagine this large chorus rejoicing in

praise!) Let's pray for God to make us truly joyful and

happy people who live righteously to his glory. We want our

joy to be as unshakeable as our God. We want the faith that

brings us joy to be infectious and desired by those around

us. For those among us in difficulty, we pray for our mighty

God to give them reasons to rejoice despite their afflictions.

For those who have been bountifully blessed, we pray he

opens our eyes to see the glorious riches he has already

poured into our lives that can be shared with others.

TOYS FOR TOTS - Wolf River has a TOYS FOR TOTS bin available in our commons area and we are looking

for help in filing it. Please consider donating new toys to help us give back to the community. All donations are

due the morning of Monday, December 4th. Thank you!!

Birthdays at Wolf River -

December 5 - Adam S.
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CHAPEL NEWS - Pastor Jason Zobel led chapel this morning. Thank you Pastor Zobel for the wonderful

message! WEE BACKPACK UPDATE- to date, we have collected enough money to provide for 35

backpacks, our goal is to collect enough money from our chapel offerings to be able to donate 100

backpacks! We only have 2 weeks left to complete this goal. Please consider donating through chapel

offerings sent with your student or feel free to stop in the office and drop off your monetary donation towards

the WEE Backpack program. Thank you SO much for your consideration in helping us with this goal!!

FIELD TRIP PARENT DRIVER VOLUNTEERS AND CHAPERONES NEEDED: Thursday,

December 7, 2023 8:45 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Mrs. Reichle is taking the Art Club, Art History and Painting

Class on a field trip to the Trout Museum in Appleton. If you are able to help with transportation and/or

chaperoning the trip, please let Mrs. Reichle or the office know, thank you!

ALL SCHOOL Field Trips - all students will be participating in these field trips, please complete the

attached field trip forms if you have not done so already. Friday, December 8 all students & teachers will be

going to Evergreen Health Care caroling. Friday, December 15 all students and teachers will be going to

Zion Lutheran church in Shawano to help pack backpacks with food through the Wee Care Backpack program

that we have been collecting chapel money to help provide food for school age children through the weekend.

CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA - Do you have all your Christmas shopping completed? There will be over

60 vendor and craft booths at our fair on December 9th! Make plans to stop by between 9 a.m. - 2 p.m. to

finish your shopping list! There will be pulled pork, chicken noodle soup and other yummy food in our

concession stand!

CHRISTMAS COMMUNITY EVENT - Everyone is invited to attend our 2nd annual Christmas Community

event on Sunday, December 10th. Children’s activities start at 1:30 p.m. and ends at 4 p.m. The Wolf River

Lutheran High School Choir and Jennie Williamson will be performing starting at 4 p.m. Make plans to attend

this fun, free event!

HOT LUNCH SCHEDULE - Hot lunch was served today by group 6. Thank you for the pizza, veggies/fruit

and dessert. Next week will be Group 7, serving hotdogs & burgers, chips. Thank you again for being part of

the Wednesday hot lunch meals! If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. Brendemuehl.

BASKETBALL - practices are Monday- Friday from 3:30 - 5:30 p.m. on every non game day. First game is

Friday December 1st at 6 p.m. at home! Get you school colors on and come cheer on our team!

KRINGLE ORDER DUE NOVEMBER 30TH! - Don’t forget to turn in your Kringle order form and money

tomorrow to the school office. Delivery is scheduled for Thursday, November 7th.

LITTLE EAGLES 2024 BASKETBALL CAMP - Please see attached forms. NEW we are adding another
week on to our camp & we will have 2 different age groups & practices. Hope to see you there!
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A Look Ahead……

November 29 - Strength Training, 3:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

November 29 - Art Club, 3:30 - 5:00 p.m. - Mrs. Reichle’s classroom

November 30 - Kringle Fundraiser sheet(s) and money due TODAY

November 30- Strength Training, 3:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

December 1 - Basketball game, 6:00 p.m. - home against Valley Homeschool

December 5 - Basketball game, 6:00 p.m. - away at FHCAA, Eden

December 8/9 - Basketball tournament, time to be determined, away at Waupaca

December 4 - Strength Training, 3:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

SCRIP CARDS AVAILABLE FOR SALE -

Beans & Books $10 (7) Farm Inn $25 (1)

El Tequila $25 (2) Kwik Trip $5 (10), $10 (5), $25 (8), $50 (9), $100 (19)

Papa Murphy's $10 (4) Shell $25 (10), $50 (10), $100 (14)

Please help support the school by purchasing scrip cards for local businesses. Thank you!
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